
 

 

Dear Parents, 

                                                                                                                                                                          

We are pleased to inform you that McCaig Elementary will be offering 

all students and staff a Holiday Breakfast at school on the morning of 

December 11th. The cost of the breakfast will be covered by the 

school. There is no cost for parents. The hot breakfast will be 

prepared by our lunch time caterer, Piccola Gioia. The breakfast 

will be served just after homeroom period (starting at 

approximately 9:15am) on the morning of December 11th. 

The menu for the Holiday Breakfast is as follows: 

 Mini Pancake 

 Veal Breakfast Sausage 

 French Toast 

 Egg Omellette 

 Breakfast Potatoes 

 Apple Watermelon Juice 

 Syrup  
 

If you want your child to receive the Holiday Breakfast, you must complete the 

form below and have your child return it to their homeroom teacher by 

Monday, December 7th, at the very latest. Please make sure to indicate if there 

are any allergies. 

For more information or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school secretary, Mrs. Erin Moore, at extension 6115.  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your loved ones a 

happy and safe holiday season. 

Richard Mason                    Sarah L-Gauthier 

Principal                     Vice Principal 

 
 
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 
Please complete this form and have your child return it to their homeroom 
teacher if you want them to participate in the holiday breakfast. 

 
STUDENT’S NAME_________________________________ 
 
HOMEROOM_____________________________________ 
 
ALLERGIES______________________________________ 
 


